
Grey County: Colour It Your Way 

 Planning and Development 
595 9th Avenue East, Owen Sound Ontario N4K 3E3 

519-376-2205 / 1-800-567-GREY / Fax: 519-376-7970 

August 6, 2020 

Dear Interested Participant: 

The County has recently completed a draft update of its Forest Management Plan (FMP). The 

FMP will direct how County owned forest properties are managed for the next 20 years. 

A virtual open house regarding this document has been scheduled for:  

Wednesday September 16, 2020 at 2:00 pm. 

If you wish to attend and participate or view this meeting please contact 

communications@grey.ca. Participation can be accomplished using an internet connection or 

over the phone and can mean speaking or simply listening to the information being presented.   

The draft document is currently available for viewing on the County’s Website : 

https://www.grey.ca/forests-trails. If you are unable to access the document and would prefer a 

hard copy, please contact the undersigned.  

The meeting will include a brief introduction and presentation of the document. After this the 

floor will be open for any questions or comments for those in attendance.  

If you are unable to attend the meeting and wish to submit comments, or you wish to submit 

comments after the meeting, please send them to the undersigned no later than 4:30 pm on 

October 2, 2020.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours truly, 

 
Sarah Johnson 
Intermediate Planner/Forestry-Trails Coordinator 
(519) 372-0219 ext 1241 
sarah.johnson@grey.ca  
www.grey.ca 
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